
 

 

 
 
 
 
August 12, 2022 
 
Jeramy Russell, Planning and Zoning Administrator 
City of Deadwood 
 
Re: Conditional Use Application - Adams Block Building Rehabilitation 
 
Dear Jeramy, 
 
Keating Resources is requesting approval to construct condominiums on the second, third and fourth floors 
of the Adams Block Building located at 51, 53 and 55 Sherman Street, as allowed per section 17.32.030 
Conditional Uses.  
 
Attached, are the application, Alta Survey, and conceptual floor plans of the proposed eleven condos.  The 
plans are preliminary, so the quantity and configuration could change. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Bradley P. Burns, AIA 
Chamberlin Architects 
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